Craig, Sondra

From: Corey Hughes <CHughes@lacrossecounty.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 8:22 AM

To: Craig, Sondra; Bryan Meyer

Subject: RE: FOR REVIEW - CSM 520 Veterans Memorial Drive

*** CAUTION: This emall originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe, ***

Thanks Sondra,

We have no comments on this CSM, although | did notice that this has no public access?

Carey Fughes

Assistant La Crosse County Surveyor
212 6th Street North — Room 1200
La Crosse, W! 54601

608-785-9626

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 1:56 PM

To: Corey Hughes <CHughes@lacrossecounty.org>; Bryan Meyer <bmeyer@lacrossecounty.org>
Subject: FOR REVIEW - CSM 520 Veterans Memorial Drive

Good afternoon

Attached is for your review is a CSM filed with the City for 520 Veterans Memorial Drive, in the City of
La Crosse.

Please respond with your comments or approval.
Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail and attachments are intended for the addressed recipient only. If you are not
the correct recipient please notify the sender of the delivery error and delete this
message. Improper disclosure, copying, distribution, retransmission, or use of
information from this e-mail is Prohibited, and may result in liability and damages for
misuse of this information.



